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September 17, 2019 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Sam Stecklow 

Invisible Institute 

Email: foia@invisibleinstitute.com  

 

RE: 19-FOIA-255 Info - Dolton Shooting 

 

Dear Mr. Stecklow: 

 

Metra’s FOIA Department (“FOIA Department”) is responding to your request for information pursuant 

to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 

 

On September 3, 2019, the FOIA Department received your request for “any reports, documents, photos, 

videos, audio, or any other type of documentation maintained by the Metra Police Department regarding 

the police-involved shooting at 519 E. Sibley Blvd. in Dolton.” A document provided by the Cook 

County Department of Homeland Security and Emergency Management indicates MPD responded to 

the scene (“Request”). 

  

After performing a search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records responsive to 

your Request. Metra’s Police Department (“MPD”) informs that its officers were not dispatched to the 

scene of this incident. As Metra does not maintain records of outside agencies, you may submit your 

request for records to the Illinois State Police.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 

Freedom of Information Officer 

FOIA@metrarr.com 

FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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